TOWN OF SHELBURNE, MA

                                                ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
           MARCH 2, 2017
A duly posted meeting of the Shelburne Zoning Board of Appeals was held at the Meeting Room at Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, on March 2, 2017.
Members Present: Noah Grunberg, Chris Macek, John Taylor
Administrative Assistant: Faye Whitney

Members Absent: Michael Parry, Joe Palmeri, Eric Lucentini
Guests: Nancy Dole, Molly Cantor
Chair pro temp Noah Grunberg called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.
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The meeting recessed at 7:30 p.m. for the purpose of a hearing for Molly Cantor. 
Due to an emergency, no quorum of Board members was available for the hearing. No discussion took place, no testimony was given. 

Chris, seconded by John, made a motion  to continue the hearing until March 16, 2017, at 8 p.m.


Voting in favor: Chris, John, Noah


Opposed: None


Abstentions: None

A hearing continuation form was signed.


The hearing was recessed at 7:40 p.m.

The meeting reopened at 7:40 p.m.

Discussion was held on the application for a Special Permit from Mike Skalski. Some details need to be clarified. He has a residential curb cut, but it needs to be a commercial curb cut. The RDA from the Conservation Commission mentions only the driveway, not the buildings. In order to satisfy the criteria in Bylaw Section 6.6 regarding surface water runoff, the runoff from the buildings should be addressed. The street number for the property is incorrect.

The Board agreed to meet at 7:45 p.m. on March 16. 
At 8:56 p.m. Chris moved that the meeting be adjourned. John seconded this. The vote was unanimously in favor.
Respectfully submitted,

Faye Whitney, Administrative Assistant
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